
March
First
1923.

J. II. Cranston, Esq.,
Editor, The Toronto Star Weekly, Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Cranston:-
I am sorry that I have not before this acknowledged receipt of your letter of the 24th 

ultimo, in which you were good enough to ask me to 
prepare an article for the Sunday Edition of the Daily Star.

The subject you suggest is an interest­
ing one and I should be disposed to take it on some 
time, but just when I do not know. I have really got 
so much to do each day thàt I cannot add further tasks. 
If it was your intention to ask Mr. Clark to call on 
me with reference to the above article, please do not. 
What I have to say on such a subject I would rather 
prepare myself than have it done by a special writer.
I remember Mr. Clhrk very well and hope that you will remember me kindly to him.

Yours faithfully.


